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Abad, Robin (CPC)

Subject: Public Workshop #1:  Central Waterfront - Dogpatch Public Realm Plan!

 
 

From: San Francisco Planning Department [mailto:sfplanning@public.govdelivery.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 10:42 AM 
Subject: Courtesy Copy: Public Workshop #1: Central Waterfront - Dogpatch Public Realm Plan! 
 

Vote to Prioritize Projects!  

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Robin Abad. 

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people: 

Subscribers of Central Waterfront/Dogpatch Public Realm Plan or Potrero Hill who were not sent "Public 
Workshop #1: Central Waterfront - Dogpatch Public Realm Plan!" (609 recipients) 

Join us for Public Workshop #1 

 
Come tell us what your priorities are for parks, streets, and sidewalks in 

Dogpatch!  Join us on Wednesday, March 9th from 6:00 - 8:00 PM at 

Smokestack Brewery, 2505 3rd Street at 22nd Street. Your input at this 

meeting will help us decide which projects to design at future public 

meetings.  RSVP for the workshop at http://CWD-PRP-1.eventbrite.com 

 

22nd St. Green Connection Design! 
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The SF Planning and Public Works team was able to confirm $3.0M in 

funding for this project from the Eastern Neighborhoods CAC, in addition 

to $600K in funding from Public Works revapving funds.  Public Works 

has developed a preliminary streetscape design and cost estimates for 

22nd Street Green Connection, based upon the 22nd Street Greening 

Master Plan concepts produced by Fletcher Studios for GreenTrustSF 

and DNA in 2011.  Join us Public Works and SF Planning on Wednesday, 

March 30th for a public meeting on next steps.  Stay tuned for information 

about the venue! 

 

Update on Caltrain bridge lighting 

 

The Eastern Neighborhoods CAC approved 

capital funding for pedestrian footpath lighting 

at the 22nd and 23rd Street Bridges.  SF 

Planning is currently working with Public 

Works electrical engineers to design 

infrastructure that will bring power to both 

bridges. We are also trying to identify which 

public agency will provide electricity and 

maintenance for the lights. Once that public 

agency is identified, the pedestrian footpath 

lights can be installed just after Caltrain 

completes construction of the bridges. 

(rendering by Fletcher Studio). 

 
 

For more information, contact Robin Abad, Project Manager, at 

Robin.Abad@sfgov.org. 

 
中文詢問請電: (415) 575-9010 

Para información en Español llamar al: (415) 575-9010 

Para sa impormasyon sa Tagalog tumawag sa: (415) 575-9121 
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